THE PROVINCE OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

PROVINCIAL ARCHIVES
VICTORIA, B.C. aT‘-ul-].,,V 20th " i 055 .

Mr. Click Relander,
1212 North 32nd Ave,,
Yakima, Wash,

Dear Sir:

Many thanks for your letter of July 16
and I want to thank you for sending me the copy
of the Treaty Centennial of the Yskimag which I
am very ple=ssed to have for our collection,

Insofar as Drummers and Dreamers, we have
an arrangement with the Claxton Press and would be
getting the publication directly from them when it
becomes avallable.

It was very nice meeting you at the Spoksne
conf=rence and T hope we will see you at next year's
cs well,

Yours sincerely,

A

Yooy [we Zrelad |

Provincial Librarian and Archivist,




P
THE GOVERNMENT OF
THE PROVINCE OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

PROVINCIAL ARCHIVES

VICTORIA, B.C. July 7, 1960,

Mr, Click Relander,
1212 N, 32nd Ave,,
Yakima, Washington.

Dear Click:

Your letter of June 27th has come to
hand and, first of all, let me thank you for your
kindness in sending to me the History of the Yakima,
which I am very pleased to have to add to our col-
lection,

Now, with regard to the matter of the
Negros in British Columbia, under separate cover I am
sending to you a Bibliography of Ethnic Groups in
British Columbia, on pages 46-47 of which you will find
some entries relative to the Negro population. I believe
those that are in print would probably be available to
you through a library closer to hand than our own, but
failing that we would certainly try to co-operate with
you, As far as the thesis is concerned, which is the
best study to date, I believe in all probability it could
be borrowed from the University Library, although we do
have: a copy here.

Trusting that we can help you and again
many thanks for your co-operation, I remain

Yours sincerely,
{

p - Lo ) A
Cq e Lar i L e e K  JEEE
Provineial Iibrarian and Archivist,




THE GOVERNMENT OF
HE PROVINCE OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

PROVINCIAL ARCHIVES

VICTORIA, B.C. May 20th, 1965.

Mr, Click Relander,
3701 Commonwealth Road
Yakima, Washington,

U S.A,

Dear Mr. Relander:

I am’sorry to have been so long responding to
your letter of April 9th but under separate cover I now send you
a print of Alexander Ross, with invoice enclosed, I hope it will

be satisfactory.

Yours sincerely,

( e W l/toézrvx_g/
Prov1nclal Iabrarian & Archivist.
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